
NOTICE TO EXERCISE CAUTION  

 

Our attention has been drawn by certain members of the public that an organisation 

named Seekruit HR Technologies Pvt Ltd (hereinafter referred to as “Seekruit”) has 

been wrongfully representing on their website seekruit.com that Hindustan Unilever 

Limited (“HUL”) is among their employers. We understand that Seekruit is using the 

HUL logo on their homepage under “our esteemed employers” to attract job-seeking 

individuals and in turn charging these individuals for the purposes of securing them 

recruitment opportunities.  

The general public is advised that HUL is not an employer of Seekruit as represented 

by the latter on their website. HUL’s name and logo are being used in an unauthorised 

manner by Seekruit to attract job-seeking individuals by misrepresenting that HUL is 

among their employers. The general public is advised to not fall prey to this fraudulent 

misrepresentation on the part of Seekruit. HUL has not engaged Seekruit in any 

capacity including for the purposes of recruitment and does not bear any liability 

towards any sums collected from individuals in this regard.  

We urge the public not to be misled by the false and fraudulent representation made 

by Seekruit on their website with respect to HUL being among their employers and 

anyone engaging with Seekruit would be doing so at his/her own risk and HUL shall 

not be held liable for any loss or damage or suffering, directly or indirectly.    

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fseekruit.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CRaghunath.Seshadri%40unilever.com%7C7c6b85a6133443bc4fe508d8a57fc2a4%7Cf66fae025d36495bbfe078a6ff9f8e6e%7C1%7C0%7C637441315424142071%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=FQCW0e3IKKmZdPVetn7C3ybHUZkOtv1nFQzMST1abbw%3D&reserved=0



